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March 15, 2021 
 
Orlando & Leanna Maynes 
7522 134th Ave SE 
Newcastle, WA 98059 
 
RE: Maynes Variance Application (VA-21-00002) – Transmittal of Comments  
 

Parcel #  956186 
  

Dear Applicants, 
 
Enclosed are the comments received regarding the Variance application (VA-21-00002) during the comment 
period: 
 
March 3, 2021   Public Comment – 430 Hermitage Drive 
March 3, 2021   Kittitas County Public Health – Holly Erdman 
March 5, 2021   Kittitas County CDS, Building – Mike Flory 
March 10, 2021   Kittitas County Public Works – Planning Review Team 
March 11, 2021   Department of Archeology and Historic Preservation – Sydney Hanson 
  
Please review all comments and have any responses submitted back to me by March 30, 2021 at 5:00pm. If you 
do not have any responses to any of the submitted comments, please respond to me as such and I will continue 
processing your application once a response has been received.  I will be issuing a decision based in part on the 
comments received. You will be notified if any of these comments require further action. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, I can be reached by e-mail at rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rachael Stevie 
Planner I 
Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N Ruby St # 2, Ellensburg, WA 98926 
 
 
 
 

cc:  Inland Construction Group, Agent    via email 
Jeremy Johnston, Planning Official    via email 
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